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Surf Life Saving Sydney Branch Championships 2015 
Information to all Officials. 

 
 I would like personally thank all Officials for volunteering their valuable time and expertise to officiate 
at the 2015 Surf Life Saving Sydney Branch Open & Age Championships to be held over the 
weekend of Saturday & Sunday 14/15 February 2015 at Maroubra.  To those Officials who have 
nominated for both days of competition – an extra special thank you.  
 
The Board of Surf Sports would also like to thank Dave Simpson ( President – Maroubra SLSC) and 
his Carnival Organising Committee for again taking on the role of hosting the Championships.  
 
Appointments:  Please note your appointed position for the Championships and make yourself 
known to the Section Referee in your area. Please be assured all efforts were made to appoint you to 
your nominated area and position.  If your appointed position causes you a difficulty or concern 
please do not hesitate to contact me personally on 0490 081 273.  If you now find yourself unavailable 
for both or either days of the championships it is very important you notify Victoria Raymond at the 
Branch Office on Ph: 9019 0121 or email admin@surflifesavingsydney.com.au.  
 
Officials Breakfast: A continental breakfast will be available in the Maroubra SLSC on both days 
from 6am and the Officials De-brief will also be in the clubhouse at the conclusion of both days 
events.  We would love to see all of you at both the breakfast and the debrief. 
 
Parking:  There will be no reserved parking for officials. 
 
Briefing times:  There will be a compulsory briefing for all officials on both days of competition in the 
Maroubra SLSC commencing at 6.45am. 
 
Officials Shirts:  Sydney Airports Corporation is a proud sponsor of the Surf Lifesaving Sydney and 
is requested all Officials wear their current Surf Life Sydney ( Sydney Airports sponsored) Officials 
shirt. A small number of shirts will be available on both Saturday and Sunday morning for those 
Officials who are yet to receive a shirt. 
 
Cancellation/Contingency Information – In the event the Championships are either cancelled or 
modified all information will be broadcast through the Surf Sports Sydney App, Facebook and the 
Branch website. 
  
Surf Life Saving Sydney Officials Recognition Function ( Buoy O Buoy) : The proposed date for 
this seasons function is yet to be set however it is proposed to hold this season’s event after the State 
Championships in late March.  Further details will be published and broadcast shortly.  
 
Finally good luck and have an enjoyable weekend. 
 
 
Wayne Druery  
Director of Surf Sports        
Surf Life Saving Sydney 
5 February 2015 
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